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Comments: | would like to express my concern with the plans for a new ViaFerrata on Corbet's Couloir. | have

been climbing here with my children and friends for over 10 years. This would seriously alter the current route
setting and also bring about a very unsafe situation for any climber in the area. Rick fall is always a number one
priority in any climbers mind. This would significantly increase the probability of rock fall in a public area. 1 also
fear this would further limit public recreation opportunities in our community. Please consider the many locals
and visitors who come here to climb and enjoy the natural beauty of Corbet's! Thank you.



